
 
 
 
 
 
 

03/03/23 
 
 
To: Hamburg Township Board 
From: Tony Randazzo  
 
Re: Fertilizer and Weed Control RFP  
 
 
 Last month we sent out a request for proposal to lawn care companies regarding 
fertilization and weed control of the baseball/softball fields, football fields, 
township/police/senior center grounds, and the soccer fields. We specified a three year bid as the 
length of the contract. This allows us to have some continuity with one vendor and avoid an 
annual RFP for these services.  
 We sent out the RFP to five companies and received three replies.  The companies who 
responded were: Green Guys Lawn and Landscape, Green Pastures, and Lush Lawn. The 
attached spreadsheet shows the breakdown of the three bids. 
  I recommend that we select Green Pastures as our vendor to perform the fertilization and 
weed control on our fields and grounds for the next three years. In addition to submitting the 
lowest bid, Green Pastures has also been our contractor for the last three years and has performed 
very well. Green Pastures uses slow-release fertilizer which has maintained a dense, even 
consistency on our turf all season.   
 
 
 
   

 
 

 

10405 Merrill Road ♦ P.O. Box 157 
Hamburg, MI  48139 

Phone:  810.231.1000  ♦ Fax:  810.231.4295 
www.hamburg.mi.us 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.hamburg.mi.us/

